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JENNER GROUP – COVID-19 (CORONAVIRUS) POLICY 

 

Throughout the ongoing Coronavirus (COVID-19) pandemic Jenner Group are monitoring the 

situation very closely on a day-by-day basis whilst taking relevant guidance from the 

government, the Construction Leadership Council (CLC) and our own professional safety 

advisors, to ensure we respond efficiently and effectively to safeguard all those within our duty 

of care.  

 

Within Jenner a COVID-19 Committee has been established with the remit to meet on a 

weekly basis (or more regularly if required) to ensure that we are responding appropriately to 

the current risks and as the situation develops and continues, in order to provide guidance 

and instruction to our team.  

 

In the longer-term, we have adopted measures across the whole Jenner business to keep 

everyone safe and have clearly communicated these to all our staff, suppliers, sub-contract 

supply-chain partners, clients and their consultant teams requesting they adhere to these new 

guidelines at all times.  These assess all areas of our operations both site and office-based, 

relating to business meetings, use of welfare facilities, social distancing guidelines and 

heightened hygiene and cleaning procedures.  All staff who can work remotely are encouraged 

to do so.  New working procedures have been adopted as part of our enhanced safety culture 

within Risk Assessments and Method Statements and are updated accordingly throughout our 

entire supply chain with a zero-tolerance approach to non-conformance.  

 

It remains imperative that everyone stays alert and vigilant, with high regard for their 

colleagues, and follows the correct steps should they feel unwell or display the common 

symptoms of COVID-19 (high temperature and/or a new and continuous dry cough) Our 

Jenner Group protocol is now in place should we experience a confirmed case of COVID-19 

(Cornonavirus).  

 

All information and documentation relating to COVID-19 pandemic is available via the 

dedicated section of our website: www.jenner-group.co.uk/covid-19  

 

The health and welfare of all our staff, stakeholders, and their loved ones, remains our 

absolute priority in these unprecedented times.  

 

http://www.jenner-group.co.uk/covid-19

